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East Rockhill Township 

 

DEP Information Meeting September 8, 2023  

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) held an information meeting to update 

local elected and appointed officials to provide the status of the Rock Hill Quarry located on North Rockhill 

Road.   

The Rock Hill Quarry is still under a DEP cease order.  

Sampling event 4 (stockpile movement) occurred on August 22, 2023.  The sampling data report when 

received will be posted to DEP website.   

After receiving the sample data report, DEP intends to evaluate all information received and make a 

determination.  DEP has committed to holding a public meeting prior to making a final determination.  

DEP Rock Hill Quarry webpage continues to be updated with pertinent information.  

 


